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Executive Office 

McGill University, Montreal

507 Place d*Armes, Montreal, 
10th December, 1936

Dear Mr. Principal,-

I have your note of the 8th. No one
engaged in the organization of the Institute of Public Adminis­
tration could possibly pay the travelling expenses of a representa­
tive of McGill to any meetings which may be held in Ottawa.
As I think I have told you, other universities, including Varsity, 
Queens and Dalhousie, seem to be very alert to the opportunities 
in the Service for their graduates. Some of these universities 
have established courses to equip their graduates in a special 
way for the Service. It occurred to me that this was an oppor­
tunity for McGill. As to whether or not it is of sufficient 
value to entail the expenditure of money in travelling expenses 
I shall not venture an opinion, yet I hope that this relatively 
small item will not prevent participation of a McGill representa­
tive in the deliberations of the Institute.

Yours truly

y. /n4_^/i

A. E. Morgan, Esq., M. A., 
Principal, McGill University 
Montreal.

(Mr. Hackett was obliged to leave for an appointment before this 
letter was typed, so was unable to sign it himself.)


